
 

Port of Juneau 
 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED CHANGES TO REGULATION 
Amendment of Title 05, Chapters 10, 35 & 40 

Fees and Charges – Application of Consumer Price Index 
 

DOCKS & HARBORS BOARD IS PROPOSING TO INCREASE THE UNINSURED VESSEL SURCHARGE AS WELL AS 
EXPAND THE APPLICATION OF THE UNINSURED VESSEL SURCHARGE TO TRANSIENT MOORAGE PATRONS. 
DOCKS AND HARBORS BOARD IS ALSO PROPOSING TO INCREASE THE MINIMUM BID FOR THE WATERFRONT 
VENDOR TOUR SALES PERMITS. BELOW IS A FISCAL NOTE CHART WITH THE PROPOSED CHANGES. 
 
The purpose is to provide for the orderly administration of vending in the downtown waterfront areas, 
and to finance the operating, maintenance, and partial replacement costs of the small boat harbors and 
launch ramps under the ownership of the City and Borough of Juneau.  
 
The proposed regulations: 

(a) Increase the tour sales permit minimum bids by $5,000. 
(b) Disallow moorage until all accounts with collections have been paid in full;   
(c) Require pre-payments for habitual offenders who have been sent to collections of gone 

through the impound process; 
(d) Establish requirements for uninsured vessels, and 
(e) Establish a fee for unauthorized moorage at the Auke Bay loading facility.  

 
 
 

The above regulations are proposed for adoption pursuant to CBJ’s 01.60 and CBJ 85.02.060, and CBJ 
85.02.100.  Interested persons may obtain a full copy of the proposed regulation at any of the harbor 
offices, at the CBJ libraries, at the CBJ Clerk’s Office, online at 
www.juneau.org/harbors/proposed_regulations.php or obtain more information by calling the 
Harbormaster at 907-586-5255. 
 
The Board is holding a public hearing and intends to take final action on the proposed changes at a 
Special Board meeting on October 31st, 2024, at 5:00 pm via zoom meeting. If this is approved by the 
Board, it will move to the Assembly for their final approval.  Written comments may also be submitted 
to the Port Director’s Office by fax at (907) 586-0295, by hard copy at 76 Egan Drive, and via email at 
harbormaster@juneau.gov until 4:30 p.m. on October 31st, 2024.   
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